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SB 210 is bad news for Oregon. It would require in-person voting and “valid” 

GOVERNMENT-ISSUED picture ID. It would eliminate mail-in voting except for the 

military and those living outside the state. There has been NO evidence of fraud or 

coercion with mail-in voting. It has been hailed as a success in a nation fraught with 

perverse election tampering by the very groups who claim righteous indignation over 

fraud. SB 210 is an assault on seniors and people living far from voting stations or 

unable to drive to them. We have seen states eliminate voting stations and intimidate 

election workers. Absentee ballots may be obtained with request only a full 21 days 

before an election. SB 210 is a disguised effort to MAKE IT HARDER TO VOTE.  The 

nation was founded on the principle of the people’s vote. SB 210 is a MAGA-driven 

policy, based on fear, mistrust, and misinformation. We must stop it now. Save our 

venerated Vote-by-Mail! 


